

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\pshe\staff\ms kaur admin\year 9 - last orders - letter to parents - oct 2017 ik.docx

October 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 9 – Last Orders Performance on Monday 6th November 9am – 11am.

As part of our broad PSHE curriculum, our students are taught about the consequences of underage drinking in Year 9. We have had great success in the past of working with Wokingham Borough Council to bring in a theatre company to stage a performance highlighting key issues related to this topic.

All students in the year group on Monday 6th November will be attending the performance, delivered by the Solomon Theatre Company, which will run from 9am – 10am. Thereafter, the following hour will be a mix of presentations and Q&A sessions facilitated by the Lead Officer of Crime Prevention and Health from the Council and a member of the youth drug and alcohol service SMART.

We do hope that you agree about the importance of ensuring that our students are aware of the associated risks and consequences of underage drinking but also that it important to provide them with a forum where they can ask questions to improve their knowledge and understanding.

If you have any questions regarding this performance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

I KAUR.

Ms Kaur

Sociology Teacher/Head of PSHE